
 

 
This week… 

We have been busy working on our Ancient Egypt topic and writing stories about 
discovering a lost Pharaoh's tomb!  

We have also been learning to use bar and part whole models to  

divide in Maths. We have also been learning about pulse and pitch 
in Music,  relationships in RSHE and programming and debugging in 
Computing.  

YEAR FOUR 

Last week… 

Next Week ... 
We will be continuing to work on our Ancient Egypt topic, 
starting a new English unit and doing our Spring Term 
Tests.  
 
Spring 1 half-term Thursday afternoon arrangements: 
Malorie and  Parks —Swimming.   
Please ensure that swimwear and a named towel in a 
bag is brought to school in the morning.  
Babbage and Seacole —outdoor P.E. Children come to 
school dressed in warm outdoor P.E kits. Please see the 
uniform  policy for further details of what the children 
should wear.  
 

We had another busy week finding about where Egypt was and when on a time-
line Ancient Egypt was. We were practicing skills to help with our narrative 
writing in English and looking at how to divide a 2 digit number by a single digit 
using formal methods. We also carried on learning about pro-
gramming in Computing, making good choices in different social 
setting in RSHE and learning netball skills or going swimming in 
PE. 

 

Homework Each Week 

The following must be com-

pleted each week: 

1. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min 

sessions on TT Rockstars/           

Numbots 

2. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min 

sessions on Spelling Shed 

3. Minimum of 3 x 15 min read-

ing sessions—diaries MUST be 

signed 


